
 

 

Statewide "Stay at Home" Executive Order 
 

The California State Public Health Officer and Director of the California 
Department of Public Health is ordering all individuals living in the State of 
California to stay home or at their place of residence. 
 
Read the Executive Order. 
 
The Executive Order exempts operation of "critical infrastructure sectors", 
including transportation and logistics, as outlined in guidance issued by the 
Department of Homeland Security. Furthermore, the Executive Order 
explicitly states "the supply chain must continue". 
 
In the Governor's press conference tonight, he indicated he is largely 
expecting voluntary compliance, but that enforcement actions could be taken 
in the future if necessary. 
 
CTA staff is already working to seek further guidance and clarification from 
the federal and state governments. In the meanwhile, please heed this 
section of from the Department of Homeland Security guidance: 
 
"Critical infrastructure industry partners will use their own judgment, informed 
by this list, to ensure continued operations of critical infrastructure services 
and functions. All decisions should appropriately balance public safety while 
ensuring the continued delivery of critical infrastructure services and 
functions." 
 
It goes without saying that we are in uncharted territory. We urge our 
members to exercise your best judgment during these times and institute 
best practices to ensure our essential workforce remains healthy and that we 
can continue to keep the nation's supply chain moving. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shawn Yadon, CEO 

 

 

https://covid19.ca.gov/img/N-33-20.pdf
https://www.cisa.gov/sites/default/files/publications/CISA-Guidance-on-Essential-Critical-Infrastructure-Workers-1-20-508c.pdf

